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Maine has worked hard to decrease the use of plastics in packaging and thus 
pollution, which is littering our waters, forest, choking wildlife and entering our food 
chain.  Let's not go backwards on controlling plastics which are fueling greenhouse 
emissions.  I work hard to decrease our families use of plastics on a daily basis and 
find it incredulous that a bill to remove the 5-cent charge gas is being raised again.
Please continue to work each and every day to reduce plastics which are harming our 
children, animals such as oysters etc.  Vote against this bill and all others - we need to
protect our beautiful state and its water and thus the life of the citizens. 


